NOVZ23 1993

License No. 06-03754-01
Docket No. 030-03787
Control No. 113781

Connecticut Agricultural Experiment Station
ATTN: John F. Anderson
Director
123 Huntington Street
Box 1106
New Haven, Connecticut 06504

Dear Mr. Anderson:

This is in reference to your letter dated February 24, 1992 and the telephone conversation on
November 8, 1993 between Mr. David Everhart and yourself to provide financial assurance for
License No. 06-03754-01. We have reviewed your submittal and request that you modify your
submission to address the specific matters described below:

The Statement of Intent was signed by yourself, the Director of the Connecticut Agricultural
Experiment Station. The enclosed Regulatory Guide 3.66, "Standard Format and Content of
Financial Assurance Mechanisms Required for Decommissioning Under 10 CFR Parts 30, 40, 70 and
72* does not contain recommended wording for Statements of Intent, however there is a checklist of
review criteria which can be found on page 3-26. The sixth item in the checklist states that the
licensee should supply a recitation of authority to sign the Statement of Intent.

Please supply either: a Statement of Intent signed by an official from the State of Connecticut; or a
statement from an official of the State of Connecticut which authorizes the signatory of the Statement
of Intent to guarantee that adequate funds will be made available, in the event decommissioning is
required for this licensee.

Include all the information included in the submitted Statement of Intent including the amount of
financial assurance required, and the License, Docket and Control number, and a description of the
facilities (eg. address's) for which financial assurance is being provided.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply in duplicate to my
attention at the Regin 1 Office and refer to Mail Control No. 113781, If you have any questions
regarding this letter, please call David Everhart at (215) 337-6936.



The Connecticut Agricultural
Experiment Station

Since your license requires financial assurance, we request that you submit your response to this letter
within 30 calendar days of the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Mohamed M. Shanbaky

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief

Research and Development

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Regulatory Guide 3.66



